Larkin, Elizabeth

From: Herter, Zen

Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 8:12 AM
To: Larkin, Elizabeth

Subject: FW: Rivergate woods

Zen Herter

Environmental Analyst

Department of Environmental Affairs
Town of Wilton

238 Danbury Road

Wilton, CT 06897

203-563-0181
zen.herter@wiltonct.org

From: Joseph Doceti <joe@bhatcityconstructionllc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 9:19 PM

To: Herter, Zen <Zen.Herter@WILTONCT.ORG>
Subject: Rivergate woods

On behalf of Mrs. and Mr. lkegame we would like to apply for an extension of our application for significant activity. We
are diligently working to adhere to code and organize environmental specialists and land surveyors to work on the
property at 16 Rivergate Woods in Wilton. Our progress had come to a halt back in January when we put our order in for
the land survey to be completed through J. Edwards and Associates, LLC. As we prepared to schedule for the land
survey, snow covered the ground and we believed it was necessary to wait in order to get an accurate survey of the
property. With weather clearing we are now ready to complete the application checklist and will regularly update with
Zen Herter, the analyst that we've been in contact with since the issued cease and desist letter was presented to us.

We would also like to appeal to redact the recent fine of 500 dollars due to the weather halting our progress as
it is not in our intention to stall the effort of revitalizing the wetland area at 16 Rivergate woods. We aim to return the
pond to a state of stable biological richness that it has provided until recent years when sedimentation tock place. With
our combined efforts we will accomplish this goal and we thank you for your patience, diligence and understanding of
our situation while we complete the steps necessary to improve the wetland and its surrounding area.

-With Regards,



